
Mayor’s Upper Window 
 

Arthur Green, Mayor 

 

 Contact Us: 

 

 Elkton City Hall and Utilities 

 71 Public Square 

 Elkton, Kentucky 42220 

 Ph: 270-265-9877 

 Email: cityhall@elktonky.com 

 

 Elkton Police Department 

 73 Public Square 

 Elkton, Kentucky 42220 

 Ph: 270-265-9879 

 

 City Council Meetings:  

 2nd Thursday Every Month at 6 PM 

 At City Hall, 71 Public Square 

 

All meeting dates and times are  

posted on our events calendar at 

www.elktonky.com. 
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City Hall Holiday Office 

Closures 

Presidents 

Day 

February 20, 

2023 

Special thanks to the citizens of Elkton in your effort to conserve 

water during the extreme cold weather.  We would also like to 

thank the public works and utilities clerk for your efforts to notify 

citizens of water leaks. Extra work was done by these employees to 

read meters and compare readings to find leaks caused by freezing 

Cellular read meters: If you have a cellular read meter and have not 

set it up on your phone or computer, we can assist you with that 

function. The cellular read function allows the meter to be read every 

hour and will tell you when you have a leak if you have leak alerts set 

up. Radio read meters only get read once a month. If you do not have 

a cellular read meter and wish to add the read point, let us know at 

City Hall and we will provide the needed information. 

Kentucky General Assembly is in session for the 2023 year if 

you have issues to discuss with our elected officials you may 

contact them as listed: Senator Mike Wilson at 502-564-2450 

or mike.wilson@lrc.ky.gov and our Representative Jason Pe-

trie at 502-564-8100 or Jason.petrie@lrc.ky.gov. 
Goebel Avenue work has been stopped 

until spring, at which time, street will be 

blacktopped, and the sidewalk work 

will be completed.  This work will be a 

major improvement to the area. 

VOLUNTEERS: We are always looking for city residents to serve in positions in the city if you have an interest in 
volunteering to assist in planning and zoning, board of adjustment, recreation committee, code enforcement, or plan-
ning for city beautification, city events or to volunteer to assist in an area you identify. Call City Hall and give us your 
name and contact information and we will be in contact. 
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Congratulations to Mayor 
Arthur Green for being 

elected to serve  

another term! 

Congratulations to our city council members! 

From Left to Right: Frank McReynolds, Michael Case, 

George Orr, Danny Laster, David Powell, and Doug Gibson 

A new year and a new term as Mayor. As I look back over the past four years, I look and see all the progress that has been 
made in our beautiful City of Elkton. While much has already been done, there is still much more to do. We are coming to 
the close of a four million dollar improvement to our sewer facility, replacing all water meters in the city, paving streets, and 
renovating the water tank on Morningside Drive. The City, along with the county, has also secured funds to make improve-
ments to the Elkton-Todd County Park. These funds will provide new lighting to the baseball field and new playground 
equipment. There will be more funds added to build the new soccer field as well.  

During the past four years, we have seen new apartments, new housing, and new retail business openings. We have a soon to 
be finished Cooperative Extension Office and start of a new library. There are plans in place for more housing throughout the 
city also. 

With growth, there is always concern about change, but there are always changes taking place. So what is ahead for the next 
four years? Below are items that we will be working on in the city: 

 1. Improvements and paving to our streets. 

 2. Sidewalk repair and additional sidewalks needs. 

 3. City Hall renovation will take place.  

 4. Improvements to the fire department and police department. 

 5. Continual improvement to our water and sanitation system. 

 6. Updating of our comprehensive planning and zoning. 

 7. New section to our cemetery will be surveyed, cleaned, and landscaped.  

 8. Expansion of commercial property is needed. 

Please let me know if you have additional items you see that needs to be improved in 
the City of Elkton. None of the items completed over the past four years or the improvements to come could have been done 
without the effort of the Mayor, City Council, the City employees, and the citizens of Elkton working together to keep this 
city on track to be the place we desire it to be. 

Have a happy and prosperous new year. Lets work together for our future in 2023! 

Congratulations to ELPO law firm for  

celebrating 50 years of service! 

Thank you, Officer Keilo 

Jefferson, for five years 

of service for the City of 

Elkton. 


